
 
 
HPR Access Includes Podiatrists Beginning July 1, 2001 
 
Beginning July 1, 2001, HPR Access—the direct access product for employer groups of 
all sizes—offers even more choices: 
 

• Expanded access to include self-referral to podiatrists. 
• $30 co-payment for each specialist, mental health provider, or podiatrist visit. 

 
Add all this to the original HPR Access, which gives you: 
 

• Easier, more direct access to a larger specialty panel—over 530 physicians. 
• An alternative to primary care referral (PCR). 
• The ability to see any HPR Access participating specialist and mental health 

provider without a referral. 
• Every HPR-affiliated medical group primary care physician panel. 
• The option to use any HPR Access participating hospital at which your physician 

has privileges. 
 
Read more about our HPR Access product! 
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